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Thank you to everyone who supported the refreshments and cake stall at the last sharing
assembly and to all of the children who dressed up on non uniform day supporting Children's
Mental Awareness week,

This term we have a couple of our old favourite events for the children and the opportunity for a
social gathering whilst helping the school:

GARDENING MORNING

Feb. 26th Saturday between 9.30 & 12.30

This is a social event where you can get to know new parents, catch up with others whilst really
helping the school, in particular the School ECO Council. If you can spare any time between the
above hours to dig up a very weedy area (mainly nettle root), it would make light work of a very
difficult task for the children. The end result is to create a wildlife garden using recycled
materials.

Tea/coffee and biscuits will be available throughout the morning. We sent the details out earlier
this week, but these can again be found on the poster on the next page. PLEASE SIGN UP AS
WE CANNOT GO AHEAD WITH THE MORNING WITHOUT VOLUNTEERS.

PANCAKE FLIPPING

March Ist Tuesday (in school event)

The children love this event and so we will be counting their flips followed by a warm pancake
afterwards. Sponsorship forms were sent out before half term for each family, but if you would
like more for individual children please ask Mrs Nikel and she will make sure another comes
home. If you would like to volunteer for this event please email maidwellprimarypta@gmail.com.

CASH4CLOTHES
March 25th Friday 9am
Bags will be sent home in the coming weeks. 9

EASTER HUNT

Date TBA near the end of term

A bit of Easter fun in the form of a treasure hunt with exercise included! Efforts are of course
rewarded with a chocolate treat!

SHARING ASSEMBLY REFRESHMENTS, CAKE STALL & PARENT LENDING
LIBRARY

April Ist Friday 2.15pm

Cake donations welcome please, especially with an Easter theme. please drop off on the Friday
morning.

We also hope to have another non-uniform day and a couple of tuck shops. Dates will be
announced via parentmail.

At the end of this academic year we will be losing our Treasurer,Mrs Sharon Kavanagh. In order
for a smooth transition of the role, we are actively seeking a new volunteer. The role requires the
keeping of the PTA accounts, including annual returns, banking cash, arranging floats for larger
events, and online payments alongside the Chair. Preferably, the role would be for someone who
feels they can take it on for a minimum of two years, as consistency of accounts is crucial and we
like to limit the number of times we have to change names on the bank account. If you feel you
can take this role on please contact either Jodie Nikel or Sharon Kavanagh on the playground or
email maidwellprimarypta@gmail.com.

Thank you for your continued support
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